June 26 — NOPEAMA Shutdown

Due to the early payroll schedule for the July 4, holiday, NOPEAMA will shut down at 11:00 a.m. on June
26. It will not reopen until the B2-13 payroll has been completed (expected to be Tuesday, June 30 at
around 6:00 p.m.). See the payroll calendar for full details or call STHRs with any questions.



